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Newsletter for Belle Vue Primary & Nursery School 

MONTHLY NEWSLETTER   

July 2025   Summer Term  

 

 

As we wrap up another busy year—let’s take a look back over some highlights of this 

term. 

 

 

 

 

We are incredibly proud to share the success of our amazing dancers who recently took part in the 
Kingswinford Academies Dance Show at the Brierley Hill Civic. The event was a spectacular celebra-
tion of talent, and our pupils truly stole the show! What made this group really special was how 
they worked together to create their routine. They choreographed their own dance steps and com-
bined them to build something truly magical. Their creativity, teamwork, and determination were 
clear for all to see. 

 

 

 

 

On the day of the performance, the children represented our school beautifully. Their behaviour 
was impeccable, with several of the secondary school staff commenting on how polite, respectful, 
and well-mannered they were. We couldn’t be prouder! 
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What an amazing day Belle Vue had taking part in the Rugby and Karate sessions so ably deliv-

ered. As you can see from the photos, our pupils were focussed and intent on doing well under 

the direction of both the Bonsai Black Belt Academy and DK Rugby. Here’s some photo’s to 

show how they got on. 

Many thanks to Mrs Hart and Miss Harris for spending time after school 

running our Craft club. As you can see from the photographs, the chil-

dren have been very busy making their creations. They enjoyed the pro-

cess, getting messy whilst spending time with their friends, as well as that 

feeling of pride as they can see their finished products. A few examples 

are shown below. Well done to you all! 
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'The Safari Park was a wonderful way to 
end the school year and primary school. 
As a year group, we all enjoyed every mo-
ment of the trip as there were many fun 
activities: going around on the coach 
whilst viewing the spectacular creatures 
and laughing on the exciting rides.' - Daisy 
(Y6)  

'The show was the perfect way to end year 
6. We all had so much fun and all of the 
effort that we put into practicing definitely 
paid off. All of the songs and acting were 
incredible, and it was perfect!' - Rosie (Y6) 

After the year of hard graft, honing skills and showing amazing resilience as they prepared for their 

SATs in May, Year 6 put on the play of a lifetime showing their talents  in the creative arts. Since then 

there have been trips, inflatables, BBQ’s, ice creams and water fights to name but a few. The final Ser-

vice was held at DK Rugby Club with a disco to follow. Year 6—we wish you well as you follow your 

dreams and shine to make the world a better place. Good luck as you embark on the next stage of your 

education. You have left your mark at Belle Vue and will be missed.! 
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Our whole school attendance for the 7-11th July is  93.89 % 

(National expectation is 96%) 

Monday 1st September        Inset day 

Tuesday 2nd September                               Inset day 

Wednesday 3rd September      Term Starts—School Open 

Friday 10th October        Flu Vaccinations 

Tuesday 18th October        Flu Vaccination Catch up session 

Monday 27th—Friday 31st October    Half term holidays     

YEAR GROUP PERCENTAGE YEAR GROUP  PERCENTAGE 

RRJ 98.9%  RD 92.8% 

YEAR 1P 96.4% 1W 91.5% 

YEAR 2W 91.8% 2L 92.8% 

YEAR 3W 94.5% 3P 88.6% 

YEAR 4CM 94.6% 4T 98.4% 

YEAR 5W 92.4% 5P 93.2% 

YEAR 6HA 95.2% 6HO 95.2% 

 

 

 

 

In Art, Year 4 made Papier-mâché monuments of the Ro-
man Pantheon. We constructed the dome, painted the 
exterior and decorated the portico, analysing whether 
the architectual columns were doric, ionic or Corinthian.  
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Are you struggling to afford new school uniform for September?  

If you are, please contact Mrs Slater by Wednesday 16th July as the Kids Clothes Project 
have second hand and new items of school uniform available up to age 16.  

During the school holidays there will be a pop-up school uniform shop at the Old Cat Pub in 
Wordsley which families can just turn up to on the day. Please contact the pub for details.  

Summer holidays at Sycamore Adventure Centre commencing 22nd July  

 
Tuesdays, 10am-3pm, Inclusive Play exclusively for children who have disabilities and their 
families, £5 per child on arrival  
 
Wednesdays, 11am-3pm, Family Play, £5 per child on arrival  
 
Thursdays, 10am-3pm, Inclusive Play exclusively for children who have disabilities and their 
families, £5 per child on arrival  
 

 

Saturdays, 11am-2pm, Family Play, £4 per child on arrival (closed 23rd August)  

Fridays, 11am-3pm, Family Play, £5 per child on arrival All children must be accompanied. 
by a responsible adult. 
 
 To book visit https://www.sycamoreadventure.co.uk/public-session-bookings  

https://www.sycamoreadventure.co.uk/public-session-bookings
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Intensive swimming lessons this July 
  
At Duncan Edwards Leisure Centre 

The course, which is suitable for non or weak swimmers will take place in the learner pool. 
Dates: Monday 21 July to Friday 25 July 

Times: 12.15pm to 12.45pm, 12.45pm to 1.15pm, 1.15pm to 1.45pm and 1.45pm to 2.15pm 

Cost: £40 per course. Options+ Leisure Discount is available. 
Suitable for 4 years and over. 
For more information and to provisionally book a place, please email: 

Heather McKenzie by email: Heather.McKenzie@dudley.gov.uk 

Danielle Gubats by email: Danielle.Gubats@dudley.gov.uk 

  
Please note that payment must be made at the centre once your booking has been confirmed. 
Your space can not be guaranteed without payment. 
  
  
At Crystal Leisure Centre 

 The course, which is suitable for non or weak swimmers, will take place in the 25m pool. 
Dates: Monday 28 July to Friday 1 August 
Times: 12.15pm to 12.45pm, 12.45pm to 1.15pm, 1.15pm to 1.45pm and 1.45pm to 2.15pm 

Cost: £40 per course. Options+ Leisure Discount is available. 
Suitable for 4 years and over. 
For more information and to provisionally book a place, please email: 

Heather McKenzie by email: Heather.McKenzie@dudley.gov.uk 

Danielle Gubats by email: Danielle.Gubats@dudley.gov.uk 
 

mailto:Heather.McKenzie@dudley.gov.uk
mailto:Danielle.Gubats@dudley.gov.uk
mailto:Heather.McKenzie@dudley.gov.uk
mailto:Danielle.Gubats@dudley.gov.uk
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We might inform someone if we were concerned about your safety, but we would usually speak to you first. Your messages are 

stored and can be seen by other health care staff who follow the same confidentiality rules. We aim to reply to you within one work-

ing day and you should get an immediate message back to confirm we have received your text. Text will only be seen between (9am 

and 4.30pm). If you need help before you hear back from us contact your GP, nearest walk in centre or dial 111. Our text number 

does not receive voice calls or MMS picture messages. We support messaging from UK mobile numbers only (which does not include 

messages sent from landlines, international mobile numbers and some 'number masking' mobile apps). To prevent the health profes-

sional from sending messages to you, text STOP to our number. Messages are charged at your usual rates.   


